
 

3 Lakes Improvement District 

TLID 
Minutes from meeting of: 3-2-20 

Steve D          P 

Walt M          A 

Nancy H         P 

Scott R           P 

Harry E          P 

Diane S          A 

Mike F           P 

Kenzie P        A 

Guests:  

 

  

Call to Order at: 6:00  

Adoption of Agenda: Motion by Harry E                                              2nd by Nancy                                      pass  

Changes : Review Shoreline Spraying Letter 

  

Approval of Minutes: Motion by Nancy                                             2nd by Harry                                      pass 

Changes : None 

 

Financial Report: Bills paid:  

Account balance: $84,757.82 

Motion by   Nancy                                                  2nd by Steve D                                   pass 

 

 

Officer Reports: 

Chair: Thin Ice signs are installed by the spillway on the west property. Water patrol asked if we wanted a warning buoy 
in front of the spillway. They said it is not required. The TLID would like to see it to ease fear of boats damaging the 
spillway.  

We have been approved for up to $13,200.00 in DNR grant money. This may go down after the spring survey determines 
the amount of spraying needed. But we are maxed out at that sum. The SWCD grant that we applied for on spraying 
could be reduced depending on the DNR amount. The SWCD doesn’t want to see organizations get double grant 
payments for spraying. 



 
TLID will be sending a check of $3800.00 to the SWCD for 2020 boat inspections at the upper three lakes. That will be 
200 hrs to be divided equal among the three lakes. SWCD will also sponsor 100 additional hrs on Briggs and 50 hrs on 
Rush. Under their formula Julie will not see inspection hrs other than the ones bought by the TLID.  

 

Vice-Chair: None 

Secretary: None 

Treasurer: None  

Advisor: None 

 

Old Business:  

Alum Treatment – the information that was gathered by Nancy Hahne on alum treatments has been forward to Dan C at 
the SWCD. The TLID will continue to keep alum treatments on their radar. 

James Johnson – Waiting for Ice Out in order to start surveys. 

Weise Property – Nothing to report. 

Ice Out – Harry E will monitor ice out an Briggs and report date to the DNR 

New Business:  

COLA – After discussion the TLID will concentrate on participation in the One Watershed and keep informed 
on the COLA thru BLCA contact. 
 
Near Shore Spraying Notice – this is in regards to the notice that the TLID will be putting in the local 
newspaper informing in order to get a waiver to spray within 150ft of shore. Mike will send draft letter to 
Wendy Crowley at the DNR for approval before placing in paper. 
It was decided to put the I-Lid access monitor system on the TLID monthly agenda to keep discussion active 
  
Adjourn at 6:30                     

 


